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1. You are invited to attend our Installation Restoration Program (IRP) 
Remedial Investigation Report review. The meeting will be held on 23 October 
1989, at Holloman Air Force Base (HAFB), Building 55, from 8:30 a.m. until 
2:00 p.m. At the meeting our contractor, the Corps of Engineers, Omaha 
District, apd their sub-contractor Walk, Haydel and Associates will present a 
summary of the findings from their investigation. Following their presen­
tation, we will discuss the necessary steps to continue in our efforts to 
remediate environmental problems at HAFB. 

2. Even though you have not had time to review our report, you are more than 
welcome to attend the meeting as an interested observer rather than a partic­
ipant. The information presented may be quite useful in familiarizing you 
with our IRP program. 

3. Point of contact for this meeting is Ms. Sharon N. Moore, 833 CSG/DEV, 
HAFB, NM 88330-5000, 479-3931 if you have any questions or comments. 
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Deputy Base Civil Engineer 


